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Headteacher: Mrs H Shepherdson 

16th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are evaluating how we communicate with parents via social media and which outlet is preferred by 

parents to view details of classroom activities, sporting events as well as special performances and 

achievements. 

 

As you will be aware, we recently redesigned our monthly Newsletter and this will continue to be provide a 

monthly update on our recent activities as well as providing an important diary of events for the upcoming 

calendar year. 

 

Alongside this we would like to gather your opinions on other social media platforms that we could potentially 

use to share school events and activities with you. Could you please reply to this email indicating your 

preference of social media outlet that we may use in the future, or pop into the office and fill in a paper copy: 

 

X / Twitter       Instagram 

(currently using)  

 

 

Facebook       Other  

(please specify) 

 

Any other 

suggestions:……………………………………………………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Could we please ask that this be returned as a paper copy to the office or by emailing 

admin@broughprimaryschool.co.uk by Friday 26th January 2024. Thank you in advance for your assistance 

and feedback. 

 

The School Office 
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